
 
10/27-11/2 
Book Fair 
Starts 
 
 
 
10/31/17 
9am 
Character 
Counts 
 
 
 
10/31/17 
Report 
Cards Issued 
 
 
11/6/17 
Picture  
Retakes 
 
 
11/7/17  
3:10 
SAC Meeting 
 
 
11/10/17 
IRMA  
Make-up 
Day 

FROM THE DESK OF THE PRINCIPAL… 

Dear R. B. Hunt Family, 

The Fall Carnival is tonight! Bring the whole family from 5:30- 7:30 p.m.  
(The weather looks perfect!) 

There will be booths, games, performances and food. All-You-Can-Play 
bracelets are for sale at the door for $10.00. Food and drinks will be 
available and the Book Fair will be in full swing. Join us for fun and 
fellowship! 

R. B. Hunt will celebrate and honor our Veterans by having a special Wall of 
Honor in the front hallway during the month of November.  Students and 
staff are invited to bring a copy (no originals) of a photo of family members 
in uniform representing a branch of military service.  Please attach a note 
with your name, the service person’s name, relationship, military branch and 
the years of service. 

 Congratulations to the following students who are now part of the 
“Principal’s Million Word Club” they are Lauren Garrison, Hannah Vickery, 
Caenan McCarthy, and Lily Sostrom. The following students have read all 15 
of the S.S.Y.R.A. books, Zachary Mason, Arden Eyestone, Vincent Craig, 
Dorian Hulbert, Hannah Vickery, Eva Gassert and Jordyn Bernard. Wow! 
Way to go readers! 

See you at the Fall Festival! 

 

Amanda S. Garman 
Principal 

HUNT’S 

CATCH– UP 

 

 

10/27/2017 

Students of the Week 
FIRST GRADE: Cecelia Lentz, Wyatt Guzman, Julia Bailey, Ignacia 

Munoz-Martinez, Raul Rodriguez, Sienna Steele 

SECOND GRADE: General Grissom, Julia McKenna, Jake Hampel, Sarah 

Egal, Wyatt West, Teddy Morgan, Aaron Johnson, Crockett McGraw, 

Mikyah Rice-Woodruff, Alex Dupree 

THIRD GRADE: Taylor Smith, Jakob Rodriguez, Chandler DuBrow, 

Stella Gay, Hayden Crabb, Rafael Gitalado, Sage  Pytel, Gabriel Baterick 

FOURTH GRADE: Lily Billeter, Rowan Everman, Olive Ferreira, Billy 

Love, Thomas Pete, Ian Stollberg, Sean Koblinski 

FIFTH GRADE: Maya Magre, Oliver Heather, Cate Cleary, Jack  

Mainville, Ricky Maciejewski, Aisling Mathis, Serenity Dooley, Marisa 

Dingler, Jordyn Bernard, Emily Tobuck 

A flier was sent home with 

the fifth grade last week 

about the 5th grade  

dedication ads that will go 

in the yearbook. If you did 

not  

receive a flier or you have 

questions about the flier 

please  

e-mail Mrs. Atteberry  at  
Paience.Atteberry@stjohns.k12.fl.us . 

                                                    
  Thank you ! 

mailto:Patience.Atteberry@stjohns.k12.fl.us


125 Magnolia Dr., St. Augustine, FL 32080 Phone:  547-7960   Fax:  547-7955 

 

 R .  B .  H U N T  E L E M E N T A R Y  

Lighthouse Café: October30th-November3rd.   
Breakfast is served daily 8:00 until 8:25.   

Milk is offered with every meal. 
 
Monday– Macaroni & Cheese and Choice of WG Roll, BBQ  
Chicken Max Snax, Chicken Nuggets & Choice of WG Roll 
 
Tuesday– Mini Corn Dogs, Mini Cheese Ravioli & Choice of WG 
Garlic Toast, Nacho Lil’Bites 
 
Wednesday– Cheese or Pepperoni Pizza, Chicken Nuggets & Choice 
of WG Roll, Cool Box 
 
Thursday– Cheeseburger, Home-Style Chicken Sandwich, Chicken 
Nuggets & Choice of WG Garlic Toast 
 
Friday– Hot Dog, Chicken Nuggets & Choice of WG Roll, Max 
Cheese Sticks & Choice of Marinara Dipping Sauce 

 2017-2018 Instructional Materials Adoption-Science  

 The St. Johns County School District curriculum department representatives and adoption committee members are currently 

conducting the review process for the 2017-2018 Instructional Materials Adoption for Science. The materials listed in the chart be-

low are available for review by our teachers and the public. The core resources that have been submitted for evaluation have come 

from the state adoption consideration lists. AP materials that will be reviewed are from College Board recommended materials.  

 Some print materials may be available for review. If you would like access to the available printed materials or require as-

sistance reviewing the online resources, please call the Instructional Resources and Media Services office at 904.547.3947. Materi-

als are available for review from 8:00 AM – 4:30 PM when district offices are open.  

 

 Our next meeting November 16th at 
8:35am   At our last meeting, we approved  

teacher grants and a new piece of playground 
equipment.  Thanks again for supporting the Fun 
Run; the kids have an awesome new slide/
climbing wall en route and fun new educational 
programs being ordered by their teachers.  Make 
sure to stop by the Book Fair tonight, 55% of  

every dollar spent comes back to R.B. Hunt. 

 
 

 

 Salt Run Family Dentistry is a Beacon 
Donor.  Located a half of a mile north of R.B. 
Hunt, Salt Run Dentistry is soon to become your 
favorite dentistry destination.  They have a wide 
range of options to suit all of your oral care needs, 
including Invisaline and the new, more affordable 
teeth straightening retainers, Clear Correct.  Their 
office is clean, friendly, and has sit down Ms. Pac 
Man in the waiting room.  Dr. Leth grew up here, 
went to dental school at the University of Florida, 
and is great with kids.  Book an apt today (904) 
824-3540 

 
 Troika Studios is a Beacon Donor.   
Troika Studios does it all; Web Design and  
Production, Layout and Design, Video Production, 
Environment and Booth Design, Event  
Promotions (including t-shirts and socks).  They 
are a local group of clever, conscientious and  
dedicated artists that can help your business 
thrive.  Contact them at troikastudio.com 

PTAO News 

 

Business Partner News 
BOOK FAIR 

CLASS  

SCHEDULE.  

October 30th-

Novemeber 

2nd.  

Final  

Purchases can 

be made  

Friday,   

November 3, 

from 9:15 to 

1pm. 


